
 
For more information, visit  www.newyorkpcg.org  and www.facebook.com/PHConsulateNY 

 

Consulate General of the Republic of the Philippines 
NEW YORK 

 
 

 
P R E S S  R E L E A S E

 
PR-CSC-030-2018         11 October 2018 
 

The Philippine Consulate General in New York 
Welcomes Filipino Fashion Designer, Tracy Dizon 

Bringing Pinoy Pop Fashion to New York Fashion Week 
 

 
Left:Fashion Designer Tracy Dizon, with son Atreyu, pay a courtesy call on Consul General Claro Cristobatogether with 
Vice Consul Tanya Ramiro present. Right: Ms. Dizon shows her fashion portfolio to the Consul General(Photos by 
NYPCCG). 
 
11 October 2018, New York – The Philippine Consulate General in New York (PCGNY) 
welcomed to the Philippine Center yesterday Filipino Fashion Designer and milliner Tracy 
Dizon, who will be showing her Pinoy Pop Life Fashion collection for Spring Summer 2019 
at no less than the prestigious New York Fashion Week. As the grand prize winner of the 
Rise Art & Design Fashion Design Competition in Fashion Week Brooklyn last Fall, Ms. 
Dizon featured a collection inspired by her trip to Vietnam. This time around, Ms. Dizon 
will be putting Filipino-inspired couture at the forefrontby featuring Filipiniana-inspired 
designs and indigenous fabrics.  
 
PCGNY is very proud to see young Filipinos succeeding in the globally competitive 
fashion industry. Mabuhay ka, Tracy Dizon!END  
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